
1

Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Kris Hogquist <hogqu001@umn.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 12:34 PM

To: ward4stpaul@public.govdelivery.com

Subject: Prior bike lanes 

Hi Samatha or Mitra—whomever is handling this on the 5th!  

I am writing to say how important bike lane improvements are to Prior Avenue. Please support the proposed changes. I 

bike along Prior about 8 times a week and these changes will make it safer to do so. 

Thank you very much. 

Kris Hogquist 

1911 Ashland Avenue 

St. Paul Mn 55104 

 

“Be kind, pursue excellence, make a difference” 

Sent from my iPhone 


